
Ref: S/7-50 

Sir, 

British Consulate, 
St. Paul-Minneapolis, 
Room W .1662, 
1st National Bank Bldg., 
ST. PAUL 1., Minn. 

January 5th, 1950. 

With reference to my letter 0£ the 26th 

May, 1949, I have the honour to inform you that 

Mrs .. Marjory Davida Lickteig resumed her duties at 

this consulate on the 3rd January, 1950. 

Miss Ardis Graham terminated her connection 

with this consulate on the 2nd January, 1950. 

MCMKP/L 

The Honourable Mike Holm, 
Secretary of State, 

State Capitol, 
ST. PAUL, Minn. 

I have the honour to remain, 

Sir, 

Yours very truly, 

M. C.M. Kerr-Pearse 
H.B.M. Consul 


